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The Honorable Joe Barton 

2107 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

RE: Support for the LPTV and Translator Preservation Act of 2014 

 

Dear Representative Barton, 

 

First, the Advanced Television Broadcasting Alliance would like to thank Congressman 

Barton and his staff for their diligent support for the LPTV and Translator Industry. 

 

We are writing to you to express our support for the LPTV and Translator Preservation 

Act of 2014. Although we believe as an industry the bill falls short of full protection of 

the LPTV and Translator industry, we understand that the bill is a significant step in the 

process to inform the FCC and the Congress that LPTV and Translators are important to 

the communications infrastructure of our country. Furthermore, we look forward to the 

FCC understanding LPTV and Translators are secondary only to full power television 

services and not secondary to other wireless services.  

 

As a result, our opinion on this matter that the LPTV and Translator Preservation Act 

should move forward. 

 

Thank you again for your time and interest. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Louis Libin, ATBA Executive Director 
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The Advanced Television Broadcasting Alliance is a nonprofit industry organization 

comprised of low power television broadcasters, translators, full power television 

broadcasters and allied industry organizations and companies.  The goal of the Alliance is 

to preserve and promote the efficient and effective use of all television broadcast 

spectrum. 

ATBA Board of Directors 

Rod Payne, Chairman ATBA– President, CFNT, Class A LPTV stations in Wichita Falls, TX – Chairman 

National Religious Broadcasters Church Media Committee 

Mark Aitken – Vice President, Advanced Technology, Sinclair Broadcast Group, Inc. 

Carl Clouse – Director of Marketing, Hitachi Kokusai Electric America, Ltd. 

Perry Priestley – CEO, Anywave Communication Technologies 

Irwin Podhajser – Sr. Vice President Broadcast Operations. DTV America Corporation 

Byron St. Clair – President Emeritus – National Translator Association; Active LPTV and Translator 

Engineering Consultant; Member Board of Directors of Non -Commercial PBS affiliate TV station – 

KBDI, Denver, CO 

Randy Weiss, Ph.D. – Owner, EICB TV, Excellence in Christian Broadcasting; President, CrossTalk 

International, Chairman National Religious Broadcasters Television Committee 

Jim West – President, The Walk TV; DrTV Channel 
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